4/16/2021 Mail - Jerome Manarchuck - Outlook

Re: KSPA(AM) STA Request

Tom Gorton <gorton@hatdaw.com>
Fri 4/16/2021 3:45 PM

To: Ben Dawson <dawson@hatdaw.com>; Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>

Jerry,

Please assume that the coordinates listed in Ben's engineering statement are correct and process the
STA request based on those.
Let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks

Tom Gorton
Hatfield & Dawson Consulting Engineers

On 4/16/2021 12:37 PM, Ben Dawson wrote:

Tom did the actual filing, so he probably should check out the problem and fix it.
Dyslexia is the bane of the old and nearsighted.
ben

On 4/16/2021 12:32 PM, Jerome Manarchuck wrote:

Ben,

Can you please send me an email requesting correction to the daytime
coordinates specified on the Engineering STA form? They don't match the
coordinates specified for the nighttime operation and those listed in your
Engineering Statement. Looks like its just a simple typo.

Jerry

Jerome J. Manarchuck, P.E.
Electronics Engineer

Media Bureau/Audio Division
202-418-7226
Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov
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